

Value - Service

Winwick CE Primary News

25th October 2019

Headteacher: Mrs Sue Dymond

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Laura Duckett

Assistant Head: Mr Nathan Henaghen

Chair of Governors: Mrs J Neal

Tel: 01925 630995

Dear God, Help us to find ways to encourage those around us, especially when they are sad or feeling hopeless. Amen

We have had a super week in school focusing 🔊 on Well being and Diversity. There have been lots of activities completed to raise awareness of how we look after ourselves and our own mental health. The worry sock puppets were a great success AND we loved Wacky Hair Day! We have also focused on how we are all similar even though we may have different family set ups, or live in different types of houses or follow a different religion. The children have responded really well to this and we will be continuing work around different types of families and love after half term. On behalf of all at Winwick, we hope you have a wonderful and relaxing half term break. Mrs Dymond and the team at Winwick.





Reception: Jack M

Year 1: Lucy-Ann P

Year 2: Frankie R

Year 3: Jaxon W

Year 4: Imogen B

★ Year 5: Darcy R

Year 6: Isaac Mc

<u>VALUES STARS OF THE WEEK</u>

Reception: Toby D

Year 1: Joseph W

★ Year 2: Jasmine M

Year 3: Sophia M

Year 4: Lily A

 \bigstar

 \bigstar

 \star

 \bigstar

Year 5: Lewis T

Year 6: Sophie S



Headteacher Award Winners: Well done to James A for getting 10/10 in his spellings every week since we came back to school, Evelyn H for being a really good friend to Logan, Sophia M for amazing maths work and moving up a level in Reading, Joey R for super Reading of 'In the Sea', Oscar R for super writing about $\stackrel{-}{\not\sim}$ Monty's visit, Aryon M for brilliant topic work, Isaac M for nailing long division, Jasmine W for amazing editing of her writing and Robyn K for challenging the teacher with difficult addition sums.

 \bigstar

 \Rightarrow

 \star

 $\frac{1}{2}$



Reception	97%	(
Year 1	98.7%	,
Year 2	95.8%	
Year 3	95.7%	
Year 4	96.5%	

93.6%

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\longrightarrow}$ \bigstar

 \star

 \Rightarrow

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\longrightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\longrightarrow}$

 \bigstar

 \Rightarrow

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$ \bigstar



Star Award

97.1% Year 6

Year 5

Well done Year 98.7% Remember that our target is to be above 96% so come on Years 2,3 and 5.



READING CHAMPIONS

Well done to Tom DB, Year 3

He has read every night for the full half term.

Great effort Tom!



SPORTS STARS OF THE WEEK

Reception: **Annie B**

Year 1: Harry B

Year 2: Tom M

Year 3: Liana J

Year 4: Harry D

Year 5: **Polly B**

쓹 Year 6: Maisie F

Reminders

31/10/19 Year 6 Secondary applications close

4/11/19 School re-opens

4/11/19 THE PRICE PER SCHOOL LUNCH WILL BE £2.40

4/11/19 12.30pm Year 5 Loved ones to Lunch

6/11/19-8/11/19 9.30am Open mornings for Reception 2020!